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6DMI Republic of the Philippines

CVILAVIATION AUTHoRITY oT THE PHILIPPINES

NOTICE TO REGULATORY STANDARDS DEPARTMENT CTIENTS

Please be informed that our office will be temporariiy closed on 11 July 2025. Friday to
allow our personnel to participate in a scheduled Team Building Activity. This initiative is

part of our ongoing commitment to strengthen teamwork and enhance the quality of
service we provide.

Normal operations will resume on 14Juty 2025. Monday.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your kind

understanding. Should you have urgent concerns, please feel free to contact through the
,^ lt ^..,: - - ^--:t.ivriuyYll i5 Er I t<llr,

Regulatory Standards Department -
Aviation Records Management Division -
Aviation Safety Analysis Division -
Regulatory Standards Development Division -

rsd@caap.gov,ph

armd@caap.gov.ph

asad@caap.tov.Bh

rsdd@caao.gov.oh

Thank you for your continued support.

Sin ly,

MARIA M. LUNA

Departme t Mondger lll
Regu lato Standards Department, FSIS
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